
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

January 12, 2023 
 

Student Trustee 

If you are a grade 10 or 11 student and are interested in becoming a student trustee representing 
students from Innisdale and surrounding secondary schools, please pick up an application package 
and return it completed to the main office by Wednesday, January 24 at 2:15pm. The term of office 
is from August 2024 to July 2025. This is a paid position from SCDSB. You must be available to 
participate in evening SCDSB Board meetings and related duties assigned by the SCDSB. 
Interested candidates must apply and if necessary, elections will be completed at the beginning of 
February. See Mrs. Reid in the office if you have any questions. 

 

Hospitality 
Banquet 

Today at lunch we will be selling tickets to our Once Upon a Time banquet! If you would like to hear 
more about this event, or would be interested in purchasing a ticket, please drop by at lunch in the 
Great Hall! We will be happy to go over the event details and show off the menu! 

 
Senior Girls 
Volleyball 

Congratulations to the Senior Girls Volleyball team for winning their game yesterday against Bear 
Creek. The girls are undefeated and aren't stopping! 
 

 


